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10 December 2012

The Hon Andrew LEUNG Kwan-yuen, GBS, JP
Chairman

Legislative Council House Commuttee
Legislative Council

1 Legislative Council Road

Central

Hong Kong

Dear Mr Leung,

Chief Executive’s Question and Answer Session
Thank you for your letter of 7 December to the Chief Executive.

Since the Chief Executive has two other appointments afier the
Question and Answer (Q&A) Session on 10 December, there is hardly room for
extending the duration of Q& A Session.

The Chief Executive will follow the established practice in making
opening remarks at the beginning of the Q&A Session before taking questions
from Members.

Yours sincerely,

(it Cho

( Carlson K. S Chan )
Private Secretary to Chief Executive

c.c. President of Legislative Council
Director of Administration
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